CUS417/119, 122

To: Sir John MacAlister.

Letter Typewritten.

From the Reg. Prof. of Med, Oxford.

13, Norham Gardens,

December 5th. ?1912.

Dear MacAlister,

The question is how far you should send out a letter of that sort without consulting the President or members of the Finance Committee. If you think it would do any good, by all means let it go. My only feeling is lest you should lay yourself open to criticism by the officers for sending out a letter without consultation with them.

Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.